

colohighschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au

Welcome to the special edition of the P&C newsletter

devoted to fundraising!!!

What are we raising funds for?

In addition to general school needs, we are raising funds for the carpark resealing project and need another \$15,000. In addition to the canteen and uniform shop, we receive voluntary contributions, corporate and personal donations and hold events. We welcome any suggestions or offers of support. We want to make Colo the best school it can be.

Dollar matching for the voluntary contribution

In 2024, 45% of families paid the P&C voluntary contribution of \$30 and we were aiming for 70%. For 2025, if you pay this \$30 in term one, we have a corporate sponsor who will also dollar match this, doubling the contribution. This is an amazing way of making an impact on the P&C finances and we have the opportunity of raising over \$25,000. So far we have received \$4,560, representing 37% of families, which is a great start.

Can your family contribute their \$30 this term?



What is your talent?

Our trivia master and fellow parent Kerryn did a fantastic job. We are on the lookout for other talent! We know there is plenty of talent in our school community, can you put your name forward? We can put on an event if we have a DJ (Disco night) or bingo master. The P&C will do all of the logistics, allowing you to do your thing.





Trivia Night

The Trivia Night was held on 15 March 2025 and had 20 tables with 170 attendees. It was a fantastic event and great fun. We raised \$6,267.35

A special thanks to our trivia masters Kerryn, Hayley, Meg. And our volunteers Jess, Liz, Peter and Michael.























Congratulations to our 2025 Trivia Night winners: Retro Fit Studio







Trivia prize donors

We would like to thank all of our Trivia Night donors:

- Bendigo Bank North Richmond
- Bottle-O Kurmond
- Bilpin Cider
- · City Cave Richmond
- Enniskillen Orchard
- Kurrajong Kitchen
- Paul Samoluk
- · Ray White North Richmond
- Retro Fit Studio
- Thai Buffalo
- Valente Dolphin Pools
- · Valley Meats North Richmond
- World 4 Pets





















Thank you

Once again, thank you to everyone who has contributed to our Colo High School P&C fundraising efforts so far. It is having an enormously positive impact on our school.

Michael Berrington President Lisa Evans Vice-President